
Cariboo Regional District 
PO Box 2260, Unit 3 – Cedar Avenue 
100 Mile House, BC 
V0K2E0 
 
RE: 100 Mile House Slo-Pitch Association 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, 100 Mile House Slo-Pitch Association, are asking that you consider a decrease in our fees for 
the season. Due to the current pandemic we have had to delay the start of our season by one 
month. We have no plan to extend the season to make up for this month as we, the executive 
committee, have agreed that attendance that late in the season would be very poor.  
 
We want to make the best of the time we have left. We have approval from the National Slo-
Pitch Association (NSA) to start our softball season now that the province has approved 
gatherings of up to fifty people outdoors. To ensure the safety of all our members we plan to 
follow the guidelines provided by NSA. I have attached a copy of these guidelines for your 
reference. 
 
If you have any questions please to not hesitate to contact me at 250-706-XXXX or by e-mail at 
XXXX@gmail.com 
 
Thank you so much for your time, 
 
Kristy Anderson 


